
   

  Last Updated 2/1/2016 

HB 238 (Moss, C) Anticipated Fiscal Impact:  

$2,400 for the 7/2016-6/2017 State risk pool plan year.  

 

We believe that this bill will result in more utilization of opiate antagonists based on who we assume 

would be reasonably prescribed opiate antagonists (members who filled 3 or more prescriptions in a 90 

day period). Given that there are no restrictions on our formulary, we expect the impact of the 

increased utilization to be $2,400. [1600 members x ($12 per prescription - avg copay of $10.5)] 

 


